05/29/24

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

TO: RESIDENTS STURGIS CIRCLE, SANDRA STREET, SUSAN STREET, WATSON
CIRCLE, ANNA STREET, AND SHERRIL STREET IN CEDAR KEY, FLORIDA

THE "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" ISSUED ON 05/23/24 IS HEREBY
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE REPAIR OF THE BROKEN WATER MAIN AND THE
SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT
THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CEDAR KEY WATER AND SEWER
DISTRICT AT 352-543-5285.
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OHN RITTENHOUSE
{ GENERAL MANAGER
CEDAR KEY WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT




